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Supporting Blue Ribbon Campaign
The Dale County Commission recently gave a donatian to the Southeast Alabama Child Advocacy Center for its Annual Blue
Ribbon Campaign. The CAC is a non-profit organization dedicated to assisting children who have been abused, Pictured, from
left, are Kurt McDaniel, District 4 commissioner: Steve McKinnon, District 2 commissioner: Doug Williamson, District 1 com-
missicner, Sheryl Walker, executive director CAC; Gerald Harden, District 3 commissioner; and District Attorney Kirke ‘Adams.
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